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Summary 
 
 
The next in-depth review on the Committee’s work programme is to consider the 
scope and impact of gambling in Stockton-on-Tees. 
 
The Committee is asked to consider a background presentation, and agree the scope 
for the review 
 
 
Detail 
 
 
1. The aim of the review is to conduct an investigation into the scale and effect 

of gambling in Stockton-on-Tees. 
 
2. It is proposed that the review will consider the availability of information on 

local gambling activity, the types of activity, the licensing regime, and the 
relationships with local economic activity, health and wellbeing, and 
community safety.      

 
3. To provide some initial background, attached at Appendix 1 is a briefing 

paper from the Responsible Gambling Strategy Board.  Further information 
will be provided at the meeting. 

 
4. The draft scope and project plan is attached at Appendix 2.  Members are 

requested to consider and agree the scope of the review. 
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